
 

   ALLIED HEALTH PROFESSIONS COUNCIL 

MINISTRY OF HEALTH 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

 
PUBLICATION OF INDEX NUMBERS AND EXAMINATION 

CENTRES 

This is to inform all prospective candidates that the FIRST BATCH of index numbers and 

respective centres for candidates who have successfully registered are published on the 

Council’s Website at www.ahpc.gov.gh 

The Second and FINAL BATCH will be published by Wednesday, May 07, 2025. 

 At this point, candidates who have registered and made payments but do not find their 

names in the FIRST BATCH SHOULD NOT PANIC, as the Council resolves all 

outstanding issues so that their names will be published by Wednesday, May 7th, 2025.  

Candidates are advised to check the email addresses they provided during registration 

occasionally, as their index numbers will be sent as and when approved. 

For further information and clarification, please contact the Council by email at 

support@ahpc.gov.gh / enquiry.examination@ahpc.gov.gh  or by phone on 0509 381 407 

 

Signed 

Daniel Atta-Nyarko (Mr.) 

Acting Registrar  
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